
Strong schools, strong community

Caledonia Voters
passed an $88 million
bond that helped us
invest in much-
needed security and
safety enhancements
and repairs to update
aging buildings so our
students can learn in a
safe environment. Construction costs escalated by about

40%, greatly increasing costs for 2020
bond projects, and these costs are
expected to remain high for the
foreseeable future.

Due to higher costs, the Board of
Education voted to finish a list of 2020
bond projects with the remaining 2020
bond funds and place a supplemental
bond on the May 2023 ballot for
remaining technology upgrades,
facilities reinvestments, replacement of
outdated buses and many other
improvements.

Voters will decide on the supplemental
bond that simply extends the school
debt repayment from 2050 to 2055,
without raising tax rates for residents.
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